
Isabella Mazzanti 

From: Laura King 
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 10:22 AM 
To: 
Subject: 

Patrick Kenneally; Scott Jacobson; Robert Zalud 
FW: [External] Good Morning! 

From: Melissa_ lsley@isp.state.il.us [mailto:Melissa_lsley@isp.state.il.us] 

Sent: Monday, Ju ly 16, 2018 1:55 PM 
To: Laura King <LLKing@mchenrycountyil.gov> 

Subject: Re: [External] Good Morning! 

Inv. King, 

We declined to conduct an investigation. The township property is posted as being under surveillance therefore limiting 
one's expectation to privacy. 

M. 
Sgt. Meli§>Sa Isley #5346 
Illinois State Police 
Zone 1 Investigations 
595 S. State St. 
Elgin, II 60123 
Office 847-608-3215 
Fax 847-608-3205 

Laura King ---07/12/201~ 10:53:41 AM---Hi- Hope you are well. I am reaching out because it has come to my attention 
that McHenry County She 

From: Laura King <LLKing@mchenrvcountyil.gov> 
To: "Melissa lsley@isp.state.il.us" <Melissa lsley@isp.state.il.us> 
Date: 07/12/201810:53 AM 
Subject: [External] Good Morning! 

Hi- Hope you are well. 

I am reaching out because it has come to my attention that McHenry County Sheriff's Office has possibly referred another matter 
from Algonquin Township to you for investigation. This may have been done as much as one year ago. It was an allegation of 
eavesdropping by t he Highway Commissioner from the Cl~rk {Karen Lukasick). Jim Popovits told the attorney it was referred to you 
for investigation. Unfortunately, I do not have the police report number but I can get it if you need it. 

I was wondering if you were investigating this matter, if you did an investigation and it is closed, or if you guys are declining. 
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Can you please let me know what the status is. If you are declining, can you please send me a declination statement as you did with 
the Miller situation? 

Thanks so much! 

~~f/.~ 
Chief Investigator 
McHenry County State's Attorney's Office 
815-334-4148 
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